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Dear Families,
As we approach the end of this Autumn term, I wanted to take a moment to reflect on the enriching experiences our children
have encountered, contributing to their learning and overall well-being. It has been a delight to witness their resilience and

enthusiasm in embracing various challenges, demonstrating their incredible drive for learning.

The festive season has brought about a flurry of activities, and I hope those of you who were able to attend our performances
enjoyed the wonderful showcase of our children's talents. I extend my heartfelt gratitude to both our dedicated children and

our exceptional school team who worked tirelessly to make these events possible for our school community.

Our school Choir went to sing at Erith Shopping Centre this week and what an amazing performance it was. 
Well Done to the Choir and Mrs Caldwell.

With the turn of the year approaching, I'd like to provide you with some updates regarding staffing. We welcomed back Mrs.
Down from maternity leave on 11th December. Unfortunately, this also means bidding farewell to Miss Gunner on 19th of this
month. We express our appreciation to Miss Gunner for her dedication and hard work with our Year 5 children. Mrs Gladman
returns from maternity leave on 19th December and will be rejoining the Year 6 team providing additional support for our

children as they work towards their SATs in May. Moreover, Mrs. Crowhurst, our HLTA, will be embarking on a new and exciting
role in January. Her contributions since 2011 have been instrumental, and we extend our gratitude for her unwavering support
for our children. We wish her the very best in her new endeavours. As you are aware, Miss Yiannadji, our Deputy Headteacher
responsible for Inclusion, will assume the role of Headteacher at another school within our Trust. We extend our gratitude for

her exceptional support to our children and families, and we wish her success in her new role. Welcoming Mrs. Mourne in
January, who will step into the role of Deputy Headteacher for Inclusion, marks an exciting new chapter for our school.

Upon our return to school, we invite specific year groups to attend Early Morning Workshops at 8:30 am starting from Monday,
8th January 2024.

As the festive season approaches, we wish all our families a wonderful Christmas break. We eagerly anticipate welcoming back all
our children to school on Thursday, 4th January 2024, for what promises to be an engaging and rewarding new year of learning.

Looking ahead, next week promises more excitement as we gear up for our whole school visit to St. Augustine's Church.
Additionally, a gentle reminder that Tuesday, 19th December, marks our Christmas Jumper or Own Clothes Day, with school

finishing at the usual time.
Yours sincerely,

Mrs Ferla and the PWP Team

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/peareswood
https://www.facebook.com/people/Peareswood-Primary-School/100057422981280/
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ELSIE

SAFEGUARDING

Upcoming Events

19th December 
Choir Performance for Families

19th December
Christmas Jumper Day or

 Own Clothes

4th January 
First Day of Term

Elsie enjoyed her burger from the PTA!

This #WakeUpWednesday guide has a present for you –
a collection of useful tips to help coax your children

away from their screens this Christmas.

Congratulations!
We hope you enjoyed
your well deserved

Hot Chocolate!

We hope you all have an amazing
Christmas break!

We look forward to seeing you back
to school on the 4th January!
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Class
Peareswood
Champion

Nursery AM/PM Justina/Rosie

Lime Amber

Poplar Micheal

H/Chestnut Rohan

Bay Jude

Bamboo Thea

Box Frankie

Cypress Charlene

Ash Luke

Acacia Miracle

Palm Amelia R

Holly Daniella

Myrtle Daisy

Willow Niyah

Eucalyptus Kimora

EYFS- Reception and Nursery showed off their creative performance skills during their Nativity this week, we are
all so proud of you! They were superstars.

SCHOOL VALUES
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ATTENDANCE

Nursery AM - 95.0%
Poplar - 89.6%
Bay- 98.9%
Box- 91.0%
Ash - 93.5%
Palm- 93.7%
Holly- 91.7%
Eucalyptus- 97.6%

Nursery PM- 93.2% 
Lime - 92.6%
H/Chestnut- 92.9%  
Bamboo - 96.2%
Cypress - 98.7%
Acacia - 92.7%
Myrtle- 98.9%
Willow - 93.0%

School Target- 96%

Green=met the minimum attendance rate

KS2- - Year 4 have been learning how to create podcasts on GarageBand as a way of telling their stories that they
have been writing.

Ready

We are...

SafeRespectful

Current Attendance - 94.4% 

We have been exploring the value of creativity across the school this week during Technology Week. Take
a look at our social media sites to see what fun we have been having!

KS1-Years 1 and 2 have been exploring coding by using the Beebots app, Code and Go Mice and the Awbie app go
give instructions. They really enjoyed using all of these.

Come on everyone its so close in
positions, keep getting these

tokens!
Here are the current positions:

 1st Nathan Bryon
2nd Malorie Blackman

3rd Oliver Jeffers
4th Julia D﻿onaldson
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Our Planting Tree
Event!

The Mayor and Mayoress joined our students planting a tree.

On Wednesday the school took part in a tree planting event
to combat noise pollution from the busy main roads. In
attendance was the Mayor of Bexley, local councillors,

Orbit Housing, Bexley School Superzone, The woodlands
Academy Trust and Peareswood Staff and Students.

Everyone got the chance to plant a tree and then join the Mayor with our Gardening
Club plant an English Oak tree in front of our school.

The event is one of many planned around community with everything being tackled from
noise pollution, community food banks, our very own community hub working with Orbit
and local organisations providing a safe space for our families on the school grounds.

For future community projects to get involved with look out for communications from our
Community Liaison Officer Nick Iddiols.


